
After-Hours Nerf Wars Battle Permission, Waiver, and Release Form 
 

I recognize that a risk of injury exists, including but not limited to, personal physical harm.  On  
behalf of myself, my heirs and assignees, I, the legal parent or guardian of 
______________________________, grant permission for my child to attend the After-Hours Nerf 
Wars Battle and hereby release, discharge, indemnify, and hold harmless the Portsmouth Free Public 
Library,  its officers, directors, board, and employees for any and all claims, demands, losses, costs, lia-
bilities, settlement agreements, damages, and expenses connected with my child’s participation in the 
After-Hours Nerf Wars Battle.  
I acknowledge that I have read and fully understand the terms and conditions of the foregoing          
Permission, Waiver and Release Form and that as the legal parent or guardian, agree and will comply 
with the same. 
The Portsmouth Free Public Library has my permission to use my or my child’s image/video publically 
to promote the library. I understand that the images/video may be used with or without my name in 
print or digital format, including but not limited to publications,  
presentations, web sites, and social media. I understand that no royalty, fee, or other  
compensation shall be payable to me by reason of any such use. 
 
During the event, I may be reached at _____________________ (phone number).   
I understand that if my child engages in any inappropriate behavior, I will be called and asked to pick 
him/her up immediately.  
 
Guardian Signature ____________________________         Date________________ 
 
Printed Name ________________________________ 
 
Witnessed by a Portsmouth Free Public Library Employee/Volunteer: ___________________________ 
Name (please print):___________________________ 

PORTSMOUTH FREE PUBLIC LIBRARY 
After-Hours NERF WARS 

Friday, February 7, 2020 6:00pm - 8pm 

A  guardian must sign the permission form below.  
Youth will not be admitted without a signed form.  

 The building will be locked at 6:00pm. Staff will only be manning the door from 5:45pm—6:10pm to let  
students in. Parents must pick up their child/children promptly at 8pm when the doors are unlocked and 
monitored by staff. If you need to leave before then, you must make special arrangements with the      
library staff when you arrive at the Nerf Battle. 

 There will be a zero tolerance policy in regards to bullying. We will discuss the rules at the start of the 
event, and anyone not following those rules will be asked to leave. Please ensure your child has an       
understanding of this before the event. 

 All students must wear proper attire for physical activity. Students wearing flip-flops, sandals, skirts, or 
other inappropriate clothing will not be allowed to participate.  

 The library staff in charge can be contacted at 508-944-0625 during the event in case of emergencies. 

Registration is REQUIRED for event attendance. 
Event is open to all students  currently in 6th—12th grade  

 


